
 
 
 
 
 
At an extraordinary meeting of the DEVELOPMENT CONTROL (HETTON, 
HOUGHTON AND WASHINGTON) SUB-COMMITTEE held in the CIVIC 
CENTRE on TUESDAY, 13th MAY, 2008 at 5.00 p.m. 
 
 
Present:- 
 
Councillor Miller in the Chair 
 
Councillors Chamberlin, J. Scott, Tate and Wakefield 
 
 
Apologies for Absence 
 
Apologies were submitted to the Committee on behalf of Councillors I. 
Cuthbert, D. Forbes, and J. Walton 
 
 
Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest made. 
 
 
Application made under the Town and Country Planning Acts and 
Regulations made thereunder 
 
The Director of Development and Regeneration submitted a report, 
supplementary report and report for circulation (copies circulated) which 
related to the Hetton, Houghton and Washington areas, copies of which had 
also been forwarded to each Member of the Council upon applications made 
under the Town and Country Planning Acts and the Regulations made 
thereunder. 
 
(For copy report – see original minutes) 
 
Members having considered the report and supplementary report, it was:- 
 
1. RESOLVED that:- 
 
(i) 08/00939/FUL – Erection of a single storey steel framed building at 

Offerton Granger Farm, Offerton, Sunderland  
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 The application be approved for the reasons set out in the report and 
subject to the three conditions as outlined in the report for circulation.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
(Signed) G. MILLER, 
  Chairman. 
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